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I have a severely disabled daughter who requires 24 hour care. I do not want her in a 

care facility. To be able to hire quality people who will be dedicated to helping me 

take care of her and have them stay working is important to her mental health and 

mine as well. This bill would minimize staff turnover and allow our disabled kiddos 

with enough challenges already to thrive.  

I am a mother of a disabled daughter and work as a support professional with 

disabled adults.  


